
July 5, 2022 

Public Utilities Commission 
Capitol Building, 1st floor 
500 E. Capitol Ave. 

Kenny Perkins 
4330 South Lee Street, Suite 800B 
Buford, GA 30518 

Re: Communications Network Billing 

To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to inform you that our client, Communications Network Billing, Inc. has 
neither customers nor any revenue in the state of South Dakota as of May 31 si, 2022. 
Please cancel their certification effective May 31 si, 2022. 

I have enclosed an extra copy of this cover letter to be date stamped and returned to 
me in the enclosed self-addressed postage prepaid envelope. 

All further notices should also mail to the address above. If you have any questions, 
please call me at 678-436-5590 or send an email to clientsupport@rtcteam.net. Thank 
you for y r immediate attention to this matter. 

ommunications Network Billing, Inc. 


